
Initiative on  
Harmonisation within Atmospheric Dispersion Modelling 

for Regulatory Purposes 
 
 

 

May 22, 2020 

To whom it may concern 

 

Subject: HARMO20 conference postponement  

 

With reference to the 

20th International Conference on Harmonisation within Atmospheric Dispersion Modelling for 

Regulatory Purposes, 14-17 September 2020, Tartu, Estonia – HARMO20 

 

the HARMO Steering Committee has carefully considered the Covid-19 situation, the present 

restrictions in different Countries, the foreseen difficulties in travelling abroad in coming months and 

possible new Covid-19 occurrences from Autumn 2020 to early Spring 2021.  

 

For these reasons, it has been unanimously decided to cancel the planned conference in September 

2020 and to postpone the Harmo20 conference to new dates, on: 

 

14-18 June 2021 
 

 

Please, for future updates refer to the websites: 

Harmo20 (https://harmo20.ut.ee/) 

Harmo.org (http://www.harmo.org/) 

 

Sincerely,  

on behalf of HARMO Steering Committee 

 

 

   Silvia Trini Castelli 

https://harmo20.ut.ee/
http://www.harmo.org/
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